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Dear Our International Students,
With the outbreak of Covid19 we strongly recommend you the following matters:

1. DO NOT travel out of town or overseas. Staying in your kost/residence is the
best option.

2. Maintain healthy lifestyle (consume healthy food, exercise regularly, and get

enough rest)

Frequently wash your hand with soap

If you have any flu symptom please visit MMC UMS. If things get worse

please notify BKUI staff (mas Alex: +6281393059306 or mas Toni:

+6281228161669, or official BKUlI Wa : +6285711716373)

5. Avoid visiting crowded place

6. Minimize physical contact with people

7. All classes will be held using online mode

hw

Do not be too panic, we will do our best to manage all the things well.
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